
 

 

 

 

HTN 2024 Pre-conference Workshop / Translation History Summer School 

We are pleased to announce that the summer school Translation in History – History in Translation 
will be continued at the Department of Translation Studies in Graz as a two-day pre-conference 
workshop on 9-10 September 2023 – preceding the HTN 2024 conference.  

The theme of this year’s summer school will be: 

Research in Translation History as a Political Act 

In translation history, research takes on a political dimension as it strives to alter established 
narratives, unveil obscured chapters in history, and advocate for silenced voices and unseen actors. 
For the summer school “Research in Translation History as a Political Act” we invite PhD students and 
early PostDocs to explore and reflect on the political potential of their research in translation history 
and their methodological perspectives to discover how their research endeavors can serve as agents 
of change. Renowned speakers will provide theoretical and methodological insights on this matter 
through workshops, encouraging lively discussions and debates. We will also offer opportunities for 
participants to discuss their work and related issues in small groups or individual consultations with 
our invited speakers as well as researchers from the Department of Translation Studies in Graz. This 
will enable participants to further develop their projects and ideas. 

Lectures and workshops by  

• Carla Mereu Keating (University of Bristol) 
• Vicente Rafael (University of Washington) 
• Rafael Schögler (University of Graz)  

If you wish to participate in the summer school, please send a short description of your PhD project 
(max. 1 page) as well as a short bio-note to th.summerschool@uni-graz.at by 15 February 2024. 
Highlight where you see the connection of your PhD project with the topic of the summer school.  

The workshop will be held in English. 

Please note that preference will be given to PhD students who have also submitted an abstract for 
the HTN conference.  

For further information, please visit translationhistory.uni-graz.at.  

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact us.  

Warm regards from Graz 

The Organizing Team 
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